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First	Announcement	of	the	5th
Annual	CPSNG	User
Conference
T-Kartor	announces	the	5th	annual	CPSNG	User	Conference	to	be	held	at	the	T-Kartor	offices	in	Kristianstad,	Sweden	from	9-11	May
2005.	
The	User	Conference	this	year	will	be	held	in	conjunction	with	the	celebration	of	the	20th	anniversary	of	T-	anniversary	of	Tkartor	as	a
company.	
The	theme	for	this	years	conference	is	â€˜High	quality	and	cost-effective	environmentâ€™.	
The	conference	will	give	attendees	a	lot	of	information	in	the	field	of	effective	database-driven	map	production	show	examples	of	products
created	and	maintained	with	CPSNG.	
CPSNG	users	are	invited	to	present	papers	describing	their	use	of	and	experience	with	CPS	users	are	invited	to	present	papers	describing
their	use	of	and	experience	with	CPSNG.	Abstracts	
should	be	submitted	no	later	than	28th	of	February	2005.	no	later	than	28th	of	February	2005.	
There	will	be	a	map	competition	for	the	best	cartographic	output	generated	by	CPS.	
Contributions	to	the	Map	Competition	should	be	sent	to	Helene	Kristiansson	no	later	than	1st	of	April	2005.	
Conference	attendees	should	register	before	the	1st	of	April.	
All	submissions	and	information	requests	can	be	send	to	Mrs	Helene	Kristiansson,	hk@t-karto.se.
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